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I. L. Dudley Phillips Dissertation Fellowship 

 

The Phillips Fellowship is awarded annually in the amount of $8,000-$10,000 to a   

qualified graduate student in History to support completion of the dissertation.  

Recipients must have  completed all parts of the Ph.D. comprehensive 

examination.  Candidates should submit a letter of application, a description of the 

dissertation or copy of the approved prospectus, and a letter of support from the 

dissertation director.   

 

II. Dorothy Woodward Memorial Fellowship 

 

This fellowship of approximately $8,000 is available for History Department 

Doctoral Students writing their dissertation in the History of the Southwest and/or 

Mexican American Borderlands.  Recipients must have served as a Graduate 

Assistant for at least one year.  Candidates should submit a short (1 to 2 pages) 

statement describing their research and plans for writing of the dissertation during 

the award year plus two letters of support 

  

III. Ferenc M Szasz and Margaret Connell-Szasz PhD Fellowship 

This award will be granted to a PhD student who has completed the 

comprehensive exams and is researching/writing a dissertation on American 

Social and Intellectual History.  The award honors the memory of Ferenc Morton 

Szasz, remarkable scholar of social and intellectual history, author, humanist, 

teacher, humorist, and adviser to countless students.  He was deeply committed to 

the profession.  Earning a national and international reputation for his wide 

ranging interests, from things atomic to things religious and beyond, Regents 

Professor Szasz served as a faculty member in the Department of History from 

1967 to 2010. 

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

  

1. Application materials for all of these awards should be submitted directly 

to the department administrator, Yolanda Martinez, no later than April 

1st. 

 

 2.   If you are applying for more than one fellowship – be sure to submit  

      separate application materials for each.  They are reviewed by different          

      committees. 


